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 In the department of Chemical Engineering, since last two years the Nature Club activity 

has been started. The soul motive, behind the formation of this club was to make student 

explore the serene beauty of konkan region, to enjoy natural beauty and to come closer to the 

environment.  

Under Nature Club activity in the month of July 2011, a trip was organised by faculty co-

ordinators of nature club to HEDAVI &VELNESHWAR (near Guhagar) which is 51 km 

from Chiplun. On Saturday, 30th July 2011 at around 8.30 am, we left the college premises 

with 24 students. The bus arrangement for the trip was done Samir Palkar (T. E. Chem 

Engg.). 

 

 We reached our first destination i.e. to HEDAVI temple at 10.00 am. The temple was 

situated at a certain height from the ground. This temple is one of the famous Ganesh temple 

in konkan region. From the temple we can have a broad view of the surrounding location. 

Coupled below are some of the pictures of Hedavi temple and its surrounding. 



 

Entry to Hedavi Temple 

 

Hedavi Temple 



 

NEAR HEDAVI TEMPLE 

 

 

SURROUNDING VIEW OF TEMPLE  



At 11.15 am, we left Hedavi temple and started for Velneshwar. We reached Velneshwar at 

12.00 pm. Initially we went to velneshwar temple, took darshan and then went for 

refreshment to a hotel located near velneshwar beach. We all enjoyed the scenic beauty of the 

beach and spent some time there. Following are the clicks taken at velneshwar.  

 

VELNESHWAR TEMPLE 

 



 

VELNESHWAR BEACH 

Finally from velneshwar beach, we directly came back to chiplun. We took our dinner at 

hotel Highway and came back to college campus, from where students dispersed to their 

respective hostels.  

The feedback of students was taken to make any improvements in nature club activity and 

also their suggestions were taken for the trip to be organised henceforth.   

 


